




March 14, 2016

Dear Florida Greenways & Trails Council Members:

I am pleased to strongly support the funding of the Capital City to Sea Trails project.  In my role
as the Chairman of Corridor Management Entity (CME) of the Florida Big Bend Scenic Byway 
(BBSB), I know the importance of the regional connectivity it will provide in and around Leon 
County and Wakulla County. The shared-use path will intersect with existing and heavily used 
bicycle and pedestrian facilities, including the Historic St. Marks Trail, and create a network for 
both transportation and recreational use.

The CME serves as the regional board for the BBSB, which runs through Leon, Wakulla, and 
Franklin Counties.  The Capital City to Sea Trails project will be an important historical and 
environmental attraction while running along a portion of our 220 mile Byway.  

The Capital City to the Sea trail system will provide an opportunity for individuals to explore 
North Florida’s natural features from the Gulf Coast to Florida’s Capital City and will support 
economic development through an increase of ecotourism, local business growth and 
government partnerships to serve the trail users. 

The Capital City to Sea Trail is the backbone of the Capital Region Transportation Planning 
Agency’s bike and pedestrian element of the long range transportation plan.  It has undergone 
a thorough master planning process in which community input and support was gathered 
throughout the region. Consequently, I am eager to endorse the Capital City to the Sea Trail to 
you and hope that you will be able to grant them funding support.

Please do not hesitate to ask for further clarification of these comments or information 
regarding my association with the Capital City to the Sea Trails project.

Sincerely,

Del Suggs

Chairman,

Corridor Management Entity

Big Bend Scenic Byway 



 
 
 
Florida Greenways & Trails Council Members, 
 
I am writing this letter, on behalf of Capital City Cyclists, to enthusiastically show our 
support for the funding of the Capital City to Sea Trails project.   We believe that this 
trail system is deserving of funding consideration from the Florida Department of 
Transportation for many reasons, but primarily through the regional connectivity it will 
provide in and around the Capital City area. The shared-use path will intersect with 
existing and heavily used bicycle and pedestrian facilities, including the Historic St. 
Marks Trail, and create a network for both transportation and recreational use. 
 
The Capital City to the Sea Trails is an opportunity to increase the health and wellness 
of the surrounding community while connecting urban and natural areas in Leon 
County, Wakulla County, and the Apalachicola National Forest in a truly unique way. 
This trail system will provide an opportunity for individuals to explore North Florida’s 
natural features from the Gulf Coast to Florida’s Capital City and will support economic 
development through an increase of ecotourism, local business growth and 
government partnerships to serve the trail users.  
 
The Capital City to Sea Trail is the backbone of the Capital Region Transportation 
Planning Agency’s bike and pedestrian element of the long range transportation plan, 
and has undergone a thorough master planning process in which community input and 
support was gathered throughout the region. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration for selecting the Capital City to Sea Trails as 
the second Regional Trail Project under the SUNTrails system.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
  
 
Brady Irwin 
President - Captal City Cyclists 
Tallahassee, FL 
850.408.6820 
 

www.CCCyclists.org 

   









 
GULF WINDS TRACK CLUB 

Post Office Box 3447 
Tallahassee, FL 32315 

           www.gulfwinds.org  
 
 

 
 
 
 
Florida Greenways & Trails Council Members, 
  
I am writing this letter on behalf of Gulf Winds Track Club. Our more than 1500 members are 
enthusiastic users of the terrific trail system in our city and surrounding areas. I have been 
authorized by the GWTC board to express the club’s strong and enthusiastic support for the 
Capital City to Sea Trails project. We believe that this trail system is deserving of funding 
consideration from the Florida Department of Transportation for many reasons, but primarily 
because of the regional connectivity it will provide in and around the Capital City area. We 
understand the shared-use path will intersect with existing and heavily used bicycle and 
pedestrian facilities, including the Historic St. Marks Trail, and create a network for both 
transportation and recreational use by area residents and great opportunities for events to draw 
people from other areas to enjoy the unique trail. 
  
There is no doubt our trail system greatly enhances our community health and wellness. The 
Capital City to the Sea Trails is an opportunity to greatly increase the health and wellness of 
these benefits in the surrounding community while connecting urban and natural areas in Leon 
County, Wakulla County, and the Apalachicola National Forest in a truly unique way.  This trail 
system will provide an opportunity for individuals to explore North Florida’s natural features 
from the Gulf Coast to Florida’s Capital City and will support economic development through an 
increase of ecotourism, local business growth and government partnerships to serve the trail 
users.  
  
Thank you for your time and consideration of our request for funding the Capital City to Sea 
Trails as the second Regional Trail Project under the SUNTrails system.  
  
All the best, 
Tony Guillen 
Tony Guillen,  
President GWTC  
 
  
 

 

http://www.gulfwinds.org/


















March 17, 2016

WAKULLA COUNTY TOURIS丁DEVELOPMEN丁COUNCIL

P○ ○. Box 1263

Crawfordv=le, FIorida 32326

(8与0)926置0919

WWW,Visitwakulla,COm

FIorida Greenways & Trails Council Members,

The Waku11a County Tourist Development Council (TDC) enthusiastically supports the funding

ofthe Capital City to Sea Trails prqiect. The TDC believes that this trail system is deserving of

funding consideration from the FIorida Department of Transportation for many reasons, but

Primarily through the regional comectivity it will provide in and around the Capital City area.

The shared-uSe Path wi11 intersect with existing and heavily used bicycle and pedestrian

facilities, including the Historic St. Marks Trail, and create a network for both transportation and

recreational use.

The Capital City to the Sea Trails is an oppo血mity to increase the hea皿and wellness ofthe

Surrounding community while comecting urban and natural areas in Leon County, Wakulla

County, and the Apalachicola National Forest in a truly unique way. This trail system wi11

PrOVide an opportunity for individuals to explore North FIorida’s natural features from the Gulf

Coast to FIorida’s Capital City and will support economic development through an increase of

ecotourism, 1ocal business growth and goverrment partnerships to serve the trail users.

The Capital City to Sea Trail is the backbone ofthe Capital Region Transportation Plaming

Agency’s bike and pedestrian element of the long range transportation plan, and has undergone a

thorough master plaming process in which community input and support was gathered

throughout the reglOn.

Thank you for your time and consideration for selecting the Capital City to Sea Trails as the

SeCOnd Regional Trail PrQject under血e SUNTrails system.

回目図回
Diane Bardhi

Outreach Coordinator

Wakulla County Tourist Development Counci1

850-926-0919, eXt. 716






